
AUGUST 17, 2017 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
    PLANNING DIVISION 
    APACHE JUNCTION FIRE DISTRICT 
    BUILDING DIVISION 
 
THROUGH:   KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
FROM:   JAN MASON, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT:   APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY EXTENSION OF  

PREMISES FOR HITCHING POST LLC 
 
Mr. Mehmood Mohiuddin submitted an application for a temporary extension of premises 
for November 5, 2017 for Hitching Post LLC located at 2341 North Apache Trail, Apache 
Junction, Arizona. 
 
Please conduct the necessary inspections and submit your recommendation by noon on 
Wednesday, September 6, 2017, in order for this to be heard at the city council meeting 
of September 19, 2017. 
 
 


